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Bringing Learning to Life 

             7th January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

After School Clubs – Spring Term (January – February) 2025    
 

Please see below the range of fabulous Clubs we have on offer for the start of the Spring Term. All 

Clubs will start week commencing Monday 13th January and will run up to and including week 

commencing Monday 3rd February. All clubs will start at 3.15pm and finish at 4.15pm. Please collect 

your child promptly at 4.15pm from the gate shown below.  
 

All Clubs must be booked via ParentPay. Places are bookable on a first come, first served basis. 

Once a club is full, you will no longer be able to book a place (although the club name will still 

appear on ParentPay). The total cost is £4.00 per child, per club for the whole period.  

Clubs for KS1 

   Monday Tuesday  Tuesday Wednesday   

Club   Homework Crafts  Cricket Street Dance  

Provider    Eastway Staff  Eastway Staff   Cheshire Cricket  Full of Beans 

Year 

Group 

Reception Class, 

Year 1 & Year 2 

Reception 

Class, Year 1 & 

Year 2    

Reception Class,  

Year 1 & Year 2    

Reception Class, 

Year 1 & Year 2  

Pick Up    Family Centre Family Centre   Family Centre   Family Centre  

 

Clubs for KS2  

   Monday  Tuesday  Tuesday    Wednesday Thursday  

Club   Homework Times Tables  Football   Street Dance Origami 

Provider    Eastway Staff Eastway Staff  Elite   Full of Beans Eastway Staff  

Year 

Group    

Years 3, 4, 5, 

& 6 

Years 3, 4, 5, 

& 6  

Years 3, 4, 5 & 

6  

Years 3, 4, 5 & 

6 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 

6  

Pick Up    Gate C Gate C  Gate C   Gate C Gate C  

 

If your child would normally attend Swashbuckler’s After School Club and they wish to also attend a 

club, a member of staff will take them to Swashbucklers after their extra-curricular club. We hope 

your child will enjoy participating in the activities.  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
Mrs Emily Morris  

Headteacher  


